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With great pleasure and intense interest I use the book: Tumours 
of the nose, sinuses and nasopharynx by Valerie Lund, David Ho-
ward and William Wei. We all know that these three international 
authorities have published and lectured widely and conducted 
landmark studies in this area. Covering tumours of the nose, 
sinuses, and nasopharynx for the first time in a single volume, 
this book is essential for all specialists. With the goal of centra-
lizing data and long-term follow-up, this comprehensive guide 
is invaluable for all otolaryngologists, head and neck surgeons, 
oncologists, neurosurgeons, and maxillofacial and plastic sur-
geons who treat patients with challenging sinonasal, skull base, 
and nasopharyngeal neoplasms. Early learners and experienced 
surgeons will find all they need. The book encompasses every 
aspect of the field, from aetiology, clinical features, histology, 
imaging studies, and diagnosis to natural history, treatment 
options, outcomes, and management of residual or recurrent 
disease. One of the major advantages of this book is that it does 
not advocate a certain technique or approach but in every sin-
gle tumour suggests what the authors think is best in that parti-
cular case. It incorporates the newest techniques for evaluation 
and treatment, including up-to-date contributions from experts 
on chemoradiation and head and neck imaging and endoscopic 
approaches to the skull base, and offers a wealth of evidence-
based data and analysis. For all members of the multidisciplinary 
health care teams who manage these complex cases, this book 
makes a major contribution to the field. My copy looks heavily 
used already now and will be on a special pile on my desk to be 
consulted frequently.
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